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November 23, 2021

Mr. Bill Preston

City Engineer

City of Yakima

129 North Second Street
Yakima, WA 98901-2613

Dear Mr. Preston:

Congratulations! We are pleased to announce the selection of your project, N 1st
Street, MLK Blvd to J St, TIB project number 8-4-180(025)-1.

TIB is awarding 12.3494% of approved eligible project costs with a maximum grant of
$1,500,000.

Before any work is allowed on this project, you must:

¢ Verify the information on the Project Funding Status Form, revise if necessary,
and then sign and scan;

e Submit the section of your adopted Six Year Transportation Improvement Plan
listing this project;

e Sign and scan one copy of the Fuel Tax Grant Distribution Agreement; and

e Return the above items to TIB;

You may only incur reimbursable expenses after you receive approval from TIB.

In accordance with RCW 47.26.084, you must certify full funding by November 19,
2022 or the grant may be terminated. Grants may also be rescinded due to
unreasonable project delay as described in WAC 479-05-211.

If you have questions, please contact Andrew Beagle, TIB Project Engineer, at (360)
586-1151 or e-mail AndrewB@TIB.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
/ol TZs bont™

Ashley Probart
Executive Director
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